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SUBJECT: REQULCST FOR RELIEF FOR RESIDUAL HEAT REMCVAL SERVICE WATER SYSTEM -
QUAD CITIES NUCLEAR POWER STATION, UN3TS 1 AND 2 (TAC NOS. M88687

AND MB8688)
Dear Mr. Farrar:

This is in response to your request of January 11, 1994, as supplemented on
May 23, 1994, regarding the subject relief request.

Localized Residual Heat Removal Service Water (RHRSW) piping wall less was
discoverea on Unit 1. After several teleconferences, the licensee submitted a
relief request to defer repair of this piping until the next refueling outage
(scheduled to start March 13, 1994) when the piping would be replaced.

Further investigation revealed no similar condition in Unit 2 piping.

Your letter of November 3, 1994, confirmed that the piping elbows that were
the subject of the relief request were replaced in refueling outage QIR13.
Code relief, therefore, is no longer required. This letter closes TAC Nos.
M88687 and MBE68S.

Sincerely,

original signed by:

Robert M. Pulsifer, Project Manager
Project Directorate I111-2

Division of Reactor Projects - III/IV
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Docket Nos. 50-254, 50-265

cc: see nex!t page
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SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR RELIEF FOR RESINDUAL HEAT REMOVAL SERVICE WATER SYSTEM -
QUAD CITIES NUCLEAR POWER STATICN, UNITS 1 AND 2 (TAC NOS. MBB687
AND M88688)

Dear Mr. Farrar:

This is in response to your request of January 1! 4, as supplemented on
May 23, 1994, regarding the subject relief reques..

Localized Residual Heat Removal Service Water (RHRSW) piping wall loss was
discovered on Unit 1. After several teleconferences, the licensee submitted a
relief request to defer repair of this piping until the next refueling outage
(schedulcd to start March 13, 1994) when the piping would be replaced.

Further investigation revealed no similar condition in Unit 2 piping.

Your letter of November 3, 1994, confirmed that piping elbows that were
the subject of the relief request were replaced refueling outage QIR13.
Code relief, therefore, is no longer required. This letter closes TAC Nos.
MB8687 and MBB68S.

Sincerely,

original signed by:

Robert M. Pulsifer, Project Manager
Project Directorate I1]-2

Division of Reactor Projects - II1/IV
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Docket Mos. 50-254, 50-265

cc: see next page
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D. L. Farrar
Commonwealth Edison Company

cc:

Mr. Stephen E. Shelton

Vice President

fowa-111inois Gas and
Electric Company

P. 0. Box 4350

Davenport, lowa 52808

Michael 1. Miller, Esquire
Sidley and Austin

One First National Plaza
Chicago, I1linois 60690

Mr. L. William Pearce

Station Manager

Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station
22710 206th Avenue North

Cordova, I1linois 61242

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Quad Cities Resident Inspectors Office
22712 206th Avenue North

Cordova, Il1linois 61242

Chairman
Rock Island County Board
of Supervisors
1504 3rd Avenue
Rock Island County Office Bldg.
Rock Island, I1linois 61201

IT1inois Department of Nuclear Safety
Dffice of Nuclear Facility Safety
1035 Outer Park Drive

Springfield, I1linois 62704

Regional Administrator

U.S. NRC, Region III

801 Warrenville Road

Lisle, I1linois 60532-435]

Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station
Unit Nos. 1 and 2



